OFFICE OF DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER
FOREST DIVISION MORENA (M.P.)

RECOMMENDATION

Sikrawali to Dhowani road project has major importance for the people living in this area
and it is a better connectivity from Morena to Gwalior in this Sikrawali to Dhowani region. It
has minimum loss to the forest due to its linear nature (less than 0.4 density).

On this basis, |, Swaroop Dixit, Deputy Conservator of Forest, hereby recommend this
proposal of diversion of proposed Protected Forest Area of 1.54 Hectare, for non-forest use
by the Public Work Department Gwalior, for construction of the Sikrawali to Dhowani road
project.

Place — Morena (M.P.)

Date— 24 -1 2623

ion Marena (M.P.)



